CAPE CARANCAHUA WSC SPLASH NEWSLETTER

Volume 2/Issue 4

IMPORTANT NOTES

CCWSC will continue to use our land assets to better serve our community. Thanks to donations we now have one disc golf basket in place donated by Citgo Mini Mart and one that is on backorder till August donated by Randy and Diane Musgrove. We will continue to place more as donations come in until we have a playable course. We also had a donation for plaque's that will go on the disk golf baskets that identifies who donated the basket. For more detailed information. please go to our website:

http://caprancahuawatersupplycorps.com



Quality on Tap! Our Commitment, Our Profession

NEWS FLASH

The Volley ball Court is now open

for use to the community. Thanks to donations from Carlos Garcia, C&G Construction and Remodeling donated the wood frame and cementing for the net, POA donated the labor to dig the holes for the wood frame for the net, John and Missy Bell donated the net, Aaron Starnes, A&A Trucking donated sand and Heath and Brandy Eckermann donated \$200.00 to this course. If you would like to donate toward this course, we are still in need of beach sand and a frame to keep the sand in place. We are also still needing more disk golf baskets to complete that course.

- ➤ We have the financials on the website now for the breakdown of cost for 120k Gallon Ground Water Storage Tank that we just received this week from Co-Bank (2 invoices are still pending payment). We will begin next month making payments on the loan.
- ➤ The new 5k Pressure Tank is currently being fabricated by Bulldog Steel. Once this tank is installed piping replacement and a redundant loop on Molnar and Carancahua will be performed. All of this work will contribute to a better-quality service and water delivery. We have the tentative schedule for this project on our website under Public Notices.



Volley Ball Court on Molnar and Flintrock